
Christmas Floral Donations 

 
This Christmas Season we are accepting donations 
to help offset the cost of decorating the church.  
Please consider honoring your special loved ones 
by helping us to prepare a fitting and very 
beautiful place to welcome the Lord. 

Donors and their loved ones will be listed in the 
bulletin and The Torch soon after Christmas. 

You may place your donations in the Sunday Collection, please mark your 
envelope as “Christmas Flower Donation” or bring your gift to the Parish Office.  
Please submit all donations by Friday, December 14. 

 

Name:  ____________________________________________ 

Amount:  __________________________________________ 

In Memory of:  ______________________________________ 

             __   I wish to have my gift noted in the bulletin and The Torch 

                    __   I prefer my donation remain anonymous 

 


